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Town of Lakeville  
MASTER PLAN IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 
January 7, 2020 

 
 
On January 7, 2020, the Master Plan Implementation Committee held a meeting at 7:00 PM at 
the Lakeville Board of Health Office.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dixon at 
7:00 PM.  Members present: Rodney Dixon, James Rogers, Rita Garbitt, Patrick Marshall, 
Sylvester Zienkiewicz and Joseph Chamberlain.  Member Absent: Fred Beal.  Also present:  
Town Administrator Maureen Candito and Jed Cornock from Southeastern Regional Planning 
and Economic Development District (SRPEDD).  LakeCAM was recording the meeting. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Meet with Jed Cornock from SRPEDD to review the Master Plan Draft, the Public 
Workshop scheduled for January 11, 2020  and the update from the Assessors on Chapter 
Land. 
 
The Committee reviewed the Master Plan Draft including the following: 
 

Chapter 2-Land Use (discussed Sign By-Law and Right to Farm By-Law);  
Chapter 3-Housing (discussed Housing Assistance Programs);  
Chapter 4-Economic Development;  
Chapter 5-Natural & Cultural Resources (two (2) strategies will be combined); 
Chapter 6-Open Space & Recreation;  
Chapter 7-Services and Facilities (add strategy and ADA grant); and 
Chapter 8-Transportation & Circulation 

 
Mr. Cornock reviewed the Public Open House room setup for January 11, 2020.  The deadline 
for comments after the Public Session will be January 31, 2020.  Mr. Cornock will schedule a 
meeting with the Planning Board, and he will forward the final draft to the Committee a couple 
of weeks before the next meeting. 
 
Mr. Cornock is still waiting for the Assessors’ active list of 61A parcels.  The parcel layers have 
not been updated since 2014. 
 
Schedule Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting was scheduled for February 18, 2020 at 7:00 PM at the Board of Health Office.    
 
Approve Meeting Minutes for October 29, 2019 and November 19,2019 
 
Upon a motion made by Ms. Garbitt and seconded by Mr. Marshall, the Committee 
 

VOTED: To approve the Meeting Minutes for October 29, 2019 and November 19, 
2019. 
Unanimous in favor. 
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New Business 
 
Ms. Candito gave an update on the Board of Selectmen’s appointments.  A thank you will be 
forwarded to Fred Beal for his service. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Upon a motion made by Mr. Marshall and seconded by Mr. Dixon, the Committee 
 

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 7:44 PM. 
Unanimous in favor. 

 


